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The meeting was called to order by President Jane Wilson at 12:50 p.m.   

Foylene Spain (Vice President) acknowledged new members Dee Burton and Gail Davidson joined the 

group for play; announced Dottie Hughes’ birthday upcoming on July 5; updated us on surgeries for Lynn 

VanHooser and Brenda Conrad; Linda Muller has a back injury and isn’t playing; and Marla Wirt is 

coming back from shoulder problems and hopes to play with the group soon; Jan Currans is undergoing 

physical therapy for her shoulders; Alberta Hazelrigs has recovered from neck surgery and hopes to return 

to play in August. 

Diane Johnson (Secretary) announced that the minutes from the last general meeting have been posted to 

the website. 

Kathy Bergh (Treasurer) reported a current balance of $3,029.20 (report attached).  At the next meeting 

she plans to have the roster and financial information for the hole-in-one pot. 

Dottie Hughes (Games) has posted a summary of games played by each member as we approach the 

championship tournament, which requires a member has completed 12 rounds with the group. She also 

reiterated that she wants two scorecards turned in each week. 

Maggie Williams (Pairings) reported that the committee setup has been working out nicely. 

Norma Gupton (Handicaps) reminded everyone to call her if a correction is needed on the GHIN system, 

since she is the administrator with the permission to make changes.  

Donna Doss (Tournaments) has the sleeveless shirts in coral available for $35 and needs to place the 

order by the end of the week.  Anyone wanting the $30 blue or green short-sleeved shirt should contact 

her. 

Our next tournament is the Championship at Lake Arlington on October 14 and 21. Players must have 

completed 12 regular playdays to compete, otherwise they may play but not be eligible for awards. 

Lynda Duvall (Communications) demonstrated the new AWGA website.  There are a few sections 

awaiting completion and Lynda has been downloading archived data and photos from the former site.  

The old website will become inactive on July 3. 

New Business 

July 30 is Make Your Own Foursome and the signup sheet is available. 

Charlotte McFarlin noted that players putting out with the pin in should retrieve their ball with their 

fingers rather than yank the pin to pop the ball out, which is roughing up the edges of the holes. 

Ulla Moore made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Foylene Spain seconded. Jane Wilson adjourned the 

meeting at 1:10 p.m. 

Submitted: Diane Johnson, Secretary 
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